
Legal Notice 

TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

SELECT BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Rye Select Board will hold a Public Hearing in accordance with RSA 31:95-b on 

Monday, May 9, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870.  

The purpose of the hearing is to consider acceptance and expenditure of one hundred thousand 

dollars ($100,000.00) grant funding from the State of NH as part of the American Rescue Plan 

Act Local Fiscal Recovery Fund Program. 

 

Rye Select Board 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Published: Portsmouth Herald, Thursday, 04/21/22 

Posted:  Tuesday, 04/19/22 Town Hall and Town Website www.town.rye.nh.us 

 

 

http://www.town.rye.nh.us/

